

2024 Senior Association Report Summary

Beginning Balance:\$637.00

Permits \$ Rec'd at \$60.00: __\$3090.00

Balance: \$3727.00

Expense – 2 plaques: (\$300.00)

Money to Senior PGA: (\$1200.00)

Money to Senior – Junior: (\$1200.00)

Ending Balance: \$1027.00

*Income, expenses, results, and payouts for events are available upon request

4/30/24

*Sr. Association Meeting held at Washtenaw Golf Club

- 22 members in attendance
- 20 members participated in golf
- Thank you to Dave Kendall and staff, and Washtenaw Golf Club for their continued support and generosity.

Winners: Smithson, Zink, Janson, Pulice

5/16/24

*Sr. Pro - Sr. Am Championship

- 38 teams participated
- Thank you to Ryan Reynolds and staff, and Indianwood Golf & Country Club for a wonderful event with great food and service.

Winners: Division 1: Muir/Champine

Division 2: Harding/Herpich

Overall: Beurmann/Raymond

7/9/24 - 7/10/24

Michigan PGA Sr. Open Bedford Valley Golf

Club

Winner: Tom Werkmeister Rain shortened/18

holes

8/5/2024 - 8/6/2024

Michigan Sr. PGA Championship

Hidden River Golf Club Winner: Chad Kurmel

8/5/2024

Sr. Org Fall Meeting

- Welcomed participants at meeting
- Thanked Hidden River for all their support and hospitality



- Discussion of years events
- Thanks to Doug Dingwall (New Honorary Member) for all his support for many years
- Presented plaques to: Brian Cairns, Kirk Scheerhorn
- 2024 Sr. Association Honorees for outstanding service and achievements to the Michigan PGA
- Senior Play Days
 - Thanks to Ed Mitchell and Jeff Nordstrom for their hard work, dedication, and vision in their promotion of Senior Play Days.

9/3/2024

*Sr. - Jr. Championship

Country Club of Jackson

- 54 members participated Winners:

Deiters/Bayer

- Thank you to the Country Club of Jackson and staff for all their support and work.

2024 Michigan Section Player of the Year: Chad Kurmel

Won the 2024 Michigan Senior PGA Championship

Qualified and played in the Kitchen Aid Senior PGA Championship at Harbor Shores T7 at the Yamaha Golf Cars Senior Open

Made the cut at the Senior Professional Championship

Adjourn

A special thanks to Jordan Young and Glen Pulice for their support, advice and work in making the 2024 season a success. We will continue to strive for more members and to promote and encourage maximum participation.

Ron Beurmann President Sr. Org